
              

 

Hello Everyone! 
      I hope everybody is staying healthy and safe from 
the many fires burning in our state right now. Our 
hearts go out to everyone impacted by the Dixie and 
Caldor Fires. 
     Our newsletter is on the smaller side this month 
because, as you know, there wasn’t a lot going on in 
August. So, on that note, everyone should be getting 
excited about our Biggest Little Car Show on Sep-
tember 25th! We have lots of volunteer positions to be 
filled on the day of the show. There will be a plan-
ning meeting at the Suisun Waterfront Park on Sep-
tember 8th  and our Goodie Bag stuffing on September 
24th. Please watch your email for details of when and 
where to meet for these pre-show events. You know 
that we always love to go out to eat afterwards! 
      Do we have any party planners in our group?? So 
far we’re still a “GO” for our Christmas Party in De-
cember. We need a volunteer (or two) to help plan 
this event. We all deserve a party, right?! 
      Check out our calendar for September and Octo-
ber. There are lots of events coming up and there’s 
sure to be something for everyone in the club. Some 
of our members have already received their Septem-
ber issue of Mustang Times from the MCA. The 
Golden Hills Mustang Club makes a strong showing 
in this issue! 
      I am trying to get our club back on our “pre-
COVID” schedule for General Membership Meetings 
on the 4th Tuesday of the month. We may not be able 

to go back to Stars Recreation Center quite yet, but I 
will keep you all posted on when and where we will 
be meeting. We have some updated information on 
how we will handle Pony Express donations for our 
troops in the next few months. 
      I hope to see a BIG turn-out on the evening of 
September 8th for our car show planning meeting!! 
The day-of-show will be here before we know it!! 
                         

Stay Well!!  
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                      CLUB PURPOSE 
The Golden Hills Mustang Club, established 

in 1982, is a nonprofit organization, the purpose 
of which is to promote the admiration, owner-
ship, care and maintenance of the Ford Mustang 
Automobile - regardless of model year. 

The club provides a social group for its mem-
bers whereby they can meet, socialize and main-
tain a spirit of good fellowship, and participate in 
activities including the use of their Mustang. 

The club serves as a medium for the exchange 
of ideas, information and parts, and is dedicated 
to   furthering the interest of owners and drivers 
of the Ford Mustang. 

Club President         Sue Calvert 

Vice President           Dan McCabe 

Secretary         Bob Fentress 

Treasurer                 Brian Evans 

Past-President         Kathy Loya 

Dan Cordeiro          

Frank Lopez

Nick Loya     

Don McEachern        

Peter Mitsopoulos          

Isabella Schneider  

2021 Car Show Chairman              Don McEachern 
Co-Chairman                                      Robin Paulsell 

   carshow@goldenhillsmustangclub.com 

Club Items Ileine Burke 

Food Drive Pat Sivigliano 

Historian Ileine Burke 

Hospitality Angie Markle 

MCA Regional Director  VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

Membership Norma McCabe 
      membership@goldenhillsmustangclub.com 

Newsletter Editor                           Norma McCabe       
nrmccabe@gmail.com 

Circulation Robin Herman 

Social Media Peter Mitsopoulos 
Izzy Schneider 

Raffle         Cyndy Lamphiear & Lisa Mitsopoulos    

Sunshine Yvonne Westberg 

Webmaster Terry Burke
webmaster@goldenhillsmustangclub.com 

Parade Chairman                                  Brian Evans 

Name Badges                       Dan & Norma McCabe 

Pony Express to our Troops Frank Lopez 

Scholarship  Frank Lopez 

Information Officer      Dan McCabe 
info@goldenhillsmustangclub.com 

Veterans Liaison Bill Davis 

GHMC Technical Director Bill Banovitz 
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     After cancelling the event several times during the last year and a half, we finally were able to have the dent 
removal with Ian and the Sandblasting with TJ. Members from the Golden Hills Mustang Club and the Boyz 
Under the Hood attended. The previous several weeks, the heat had been unbearable, but good old Vallejo 
weather turned and it was a cold and breezy day (we even had some drizzle early in the day!) 
     The event was well-attended, 18 cars were de-dented by Ian and appointments were made for repairs done 
privately at a later date. TJ blasted a fire hydrant, a pedal car, car parts and a train sign and made appointments 
for future projects as well. 
     Tom and Curt from the Boyz headed the BBQ so Danny could take care of other tasks. Lots of hot dogs and 
burgers were consumed and a fun outdoor car social event was enjoyed. We look forward to having this event 
again in the future!                                                                                                        By Dan & Cristy Cordeiro. 

Photos by: 
Joel Edelmann and Tom Morrow 

Saturday, August 21st 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

ALL FUTURE EVENTS ARE TENTATIVE 

Sep 3-6 The 42nd Annual International Mustang Meet (IMM42) is being hosted for the first time 
in Boise, Idaho by the Treasure Valley Mustang and Ford Club  See website for details 

Sep 8 6:30 pm, Wednesday evening, Final Car Show planning meeting at the Car Show site: 
Suisun Waterfront Plaza.  Please come!!!!! 

Sep 11 44th Annual VMOA Car Show with NORCAL SAAC at Branham High School, San Jose 
See our website for flyer and more details. 

Sep 11 8th Annual Ball Metal Car & Bike Show –School Supply Drive. See our website for flyer. 

Sep 18 Sacramento Area Mustang Club’s 24th Annual Mustangs & Fords at the Marriott 
See our website for details and registration form 

Sep 24 Goody Bag Stuffing for the Car Show, 6:00pm  -  Watch email for location 

Sep 25 
36th Annual Biggest Little Car Show, Waterfront Plaza, Suisun City. Watch your email 

Oct 8-9 Cruisin’ Suisun Cruise & Car Show—watch your email for details 

Oct 16 American Armory Car  Show and Military Demonstration   -  watch your email for details 

Oct 30 Save the Date  -  Stangz Across the Straits X at East Bay Classics 

Nov 11 Fairfield Veterans Day Parade—Brian Evans,  Chair 

Nov 20 Annual GHMC  - CHiPs 4 Kids  Toy Drive,  JD Real Estate Office, Fairfield 

Dec 11 Annual Christmas Party,  Elks Lodge, Napa   Need  Chairperson(s) 

Dec 18 Wreaths Across America  - Bill Davis, Chair 

NOTE: If you sign up to attend a GMHC event but cannot attend, please notify the event chairperson ASAP. 

If you need contact information, please email: info@goldenhillsmustangclub.com 

✿ Two cards were sent this month for Mike & Loretta McCalmont and Kathy Pickering & 
Jimmy Hedin who had to evacuate their homes from the Dixie Fire. We are so sorry 
you all have had to go through this, and glad your homes are okay.

✿ Please keep OUR members that have had health issues in your thoughts. They could 
all use our prayers. If you would like to send them a card, email or text please do so. 
It really means a lot to know that others care.

✿ Remember if you know of some one in need of SUNSHINE please contact me. You can 
text or leave me a voicemail 

You can also email us  at info@goldenhillsmustangclub.com for contact information

http://treasurevalleymustang.com/
mailto:Yvonnecoho@gmail.com
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 Rumor has it that our Veterans Liaison, Bill Davis, 

retired again. Yes, AGAIN! Will he stay retired 

this time? Does anyone want to start a pool to see 

how many months before he finds a new job? We 

know how much he loves helping our veterans and 

we thank him for his many years of dedication to 

those who have served our nation.   

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

9/6 Andy Cordeiro 

9/7 Harold Joines 

9/8 Ryan Bauer 

9/8 Randy Gee 

9/12 Gaylord Gee 

9/12 Jenny Sturgeon 

9/13 Linda Gunderson 

9/16 Michael Bauer 

9/16 Sally Fentress 

9/16 Karen Schuette 

9/17 Frank Lopez 

9/17 Peggy Mathews 

9/17 Barbara Stapleton 

9/21 Ron Freitas 

9/24 Dave York 

9/25 Shelby Banovitz 

9/27 Michael Robinson 

9/29 Lynne Emmons McEachern 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

10/2 Chris Laffranchi 

10/3 Jerry Williams 

10/4 Sally Walter 

10/6 Paulette Rand 

10/6 Liz Tunac 

10/6 Jeremy Wiederspahn 

10/8 Chris Inman 

10/8 Nick Loya 

10/11 Cindi Osbun 

10/11 Charles Shepard 

10/13 Victoria Joines 

10/14 Tommy Irwin 

10/16 Bradley Freitas 

10/18 James Sturgeon 

10/21 Kitty Brevig 

10/24 Thomas Williamson 

10/25 Peggy Concepcion 

10/25 Tyson Wallinger 

10/26 Renee Inman 

10/26 Brandon Leathers 

10/26 Kathy  Loya 

10/27 Antonio Williams 

10/29 Robin Paulsell 

PLEASE LET US KNOW IF  WE HAVE FORGOTTEN ANYONE! 

GHMC gets National Ink again! See your Septem-

ber issue of Mustang Times for the Driving for 

Hunger article featuring  two red ‘69 Mustangs  -

the Lamphiear’s and the McCabe’s.  

Paige and Robin Paulsell got Na-

tional recognition, too! The Sep-

tember Mustang Times featured 

an article about the MCA Na-

tional show in Kansas City this 

July where at the tender age of 

18, Paige became the youngest 

ever Grille Medallion recipient 

for her ‘65 Mustang. MCA mem-

bers can check out the article 

about the Follow The Yellow 

Brick Road National Show.  

Wedding bells rang 

recently for GHMC 

members, Shelby and 

Isaac Bozarth.  

We wish them many 

happy years together! 

Congratulations to 

the whole 

Burke/Bauer/Bozarth 

family!  
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STAFFORD 
MEDICAL 

570 Soscol Avenue, Napa CA 94559 
707-255-2580
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Robin Herman, Owner 
419 Mason St. • Suite 101 

Vacaville, CA  95688 
(707) 449-4038  Fax:  (707) 449-4039

info@vacaprinting.com
www.vacaprinting.com

Discount Printing Provided By 

For all your printing needs 

WEB Hosting Provided By: 
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THE GOLDEN HILLS MUSTANG CLUB 
MEETS THE 4TH TUESDAY OF THE MONTH AT: 

It’s Your Club. . . Let’s Have Some Fun With It 

GOLDEN HILLS MUSTANG CLUB 
 

www.goldenhillsmustangclub.com 
P.O. Box 497 

Fairfield, CA  94533-0049 

155 BROWNS VALLEY PKWY 

VACAVILLE, CA  95688 

THIS ISSUE OF PONY TALES IS DIGITAL ONLY  

 

DOES ANYONE HAVE SOMETHING TO SHARE? 
It is always great to share some happy news, especially during difficult times like a pandemic. If 

you have something HAPPY (retirement, engagement, new grandchild, recognition or an award)  to 

share with your fellow club members, please send me an email:   nrmccabe@gmail.com 

Our meeting time and place will be fluid until  
Stars is able to accommodate us again.  
PLEASE WATCH YOUR EMAIL 




